
From: Day, Christopher D (Christopher.Day@ontariocountyny.gov)
To: "devclerk@townofcanandaigua.org"
Subject: Town of Canandaigua Application No. CPN-21-077
Date: Monday, November 8, 2021 12:55:24 PM

Town Development Office,
 
We have reviewed application CPN-21-077, Tax map 84.00-1-22.000 located at 3060 County Road 10
and have no comments. Please let me know if you have any questions.
 
Thanks,
 
Chris Day
 
Christopher Day, PE- Manager of Engineering
Ontario County Department of Public Works
2962 County Road 48, Canandaigua NY, 14424
Ph. 585-396-4282

 
 

“This message may contain confidential, sensitive and/or proprietary information and is intended for
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